A Special meeting of the Town Council of the Town of Williamsport was held at 6:00 p.m.on
Wednesday, August 21, 2019 at the Williamsport Town Hall with the following officers present
— Mike Hutchison, Council President, and Council members Traci Latoz and Jim Lanham. Also
present was Clerk-Treasurer, Bill Lucas.

The purpose of this special meeting is to go over the 2020 Budget.

Mike Hutchison called the meeting to order.

Bill Lucas and the Council went over the proposed budget for 2020.

Mike Hutchison made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Traci Latoz seconded the motion.
Voted and passed.

With no further business to come before the Council, the meeting was adjourned.
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